
 
 

 

EDI REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL 2023 

 
 

The EDI Committee in collaboration with IQAC had organised a programme on “Awareness 

Programme on Funding Opportunities from TNEDII” on 19.4.2023. In this session nearly 

eighty study were attended the meeting. 

 
 

 

Miss G. Ajitha, Assistant Professor of Food Science and Nutrition, Holy Cross Home Science 

College addressed the gathering as a guest of honour. The session was really interesting and 

she gave an inspirational and motivational speech in regarding with funding of EDI. 

 
 



The students were asked to crack the Innovative ideas by using simple techniques. The theme 

that “Successful people do not think in a different way but they do the simple things in a 

different way” it was inculcated among the students. 

The meeting was come to an end by vote of thanks. 

 

 

 
 


